
Brian Schultz 

¡CORRESPONDENCE 
’3/24/2025 
’DOCUMENT NO. 02037-2025 

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 7:21 AM 
To: 'David Stubbs' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: docket number 20240032 - SU 

Good morning, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: David Stubbs <david@DavidStubbsDesign.com> 
Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 6:50 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith <Commissioner.Passidomo.Smith@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner 
Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: docket number 20240032 - SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Commissioners, 

Based upon your prior recommendation in 2024, we have demonstrated an overwhelming opposition of the 
community. On the other hand, the application is not proved the following factors in my educated opinion. 

• No demonstrated need for service. 
• Excessive cost 
• Private utilities are set up for disaster 
• Outdated technology 
• Destroy habitats and damage environment 
• Unrealistic traffic, congestion 
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• Difficulty maintaining emergency situations 
• Equip designs for maintenance and usage of such an antiquated system 
• Extreme difficulty in acquiring easements 
• Development no homeowner is interested in 
• no governmental oversight 

Please continue to do the right thing and vote to deny the sewer application. No one wins. 

Respectfully, 

David A Stubbs II 
Resident/Tax Payer 
352 South Gulf Blvd 
Placida, FL 33946 

706.338.3204 
www.DavidStubbsDesign.com 
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